
09/08/2021 

MR David Goudie 
45 Careel Head Road ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 210 
dgoudie@blueswimmergroup.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Does anyone in council honestly think it is a good idea to a) destroy the native bushland on the 
bends and b) replace it with more houses? I just can't believe anyone that lives here, in their 
hearts, could possible think and feel that it is a good idea. It may be difficult to stop it given 
laws and rights but stop it we must. To submit to our own laws and policies and allow this to 
happen, because it is too hard to stop, would be such a sad refection of us as a community. To 
everyone who holds an important role in this process please appreciate the long-term 
significance of the decisions made here. It's just not good enough to say, there is nothing we 
can do, they're allowed to do it. You need to stand up and say no until it is stopped. The whole 
of the community will be behind you and proud of you, and when you're old and grey and 
travelling around the bends one day in the future, you will be proud of what you did to save this 
beautiful piece of nature also. Please don't disregard this submission because it doesn't 
reference planning details. Plenty of others do. I am writing to you as critical stewards of the 
land here in Avalon and Bilgola. I dearly hope you have the courage and conviction to stand up 
to this for what is right. Kind Regards, David 

Sent: 9/08/2021 8:31:13 AM
Subject: Online Submission


